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Heller Statement on Attacks in Libya 

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the four Americans killed in Benghazi, Libya:

“My thoughts and prayers are with the families of the four Americans killed in Libya last night, which included U.S. Ambassador Christopher Stevens. These senseless attacks took the innocent lives of four Americans trying to further the cause of democracy and freedom. This despicable act was led by extremists who are intent on ruling through terror and I stand with my colleagues in condemning this horrific act,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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